
Class 3: Miss Johnson 

Class 4: Mrs Pickaver and Miss Cook 

LSA support: Mrs Warner 

 We also aim to 
regularly update 
Twitter. 

 

In Year 5, homework will be given 
out each Friday and should be 
returned on the following 
Thursday. 
This work will include:  
 Spelling practice 
 Maths revision 
 Optional challenges to 

extend your child’s learning 


